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Special Education Needs and Disabilities - Special Provision Capital Fund
Local Authorities have to make sure there are sufficient good school places for all pupils, including those with SEN and disabilities. 

The Government has committed additional capital funding to help Local Authorities create new school places and improve existing facilities for children and young people with SEN and disabilities. This has to be done in consultation with parents and providers. 
The additional funding can be invested in mainstream schools and academies, special units, special schools and academies, early years settings, further education colleges or to make other provision for children and young people aged from 0 to 25. 
Planning and consultation for good outcomes

Local authorities have to plan how to invest their allocation. In Hull we will receive £1,187,382 in total to end March 2021. 
In undertaking this planning, we should consult with parents and carers, schools, FE colleges and other institutions which offer special educational provision to help make sure we invest the funding as strategically as possible. 

In addition, we have to publish a short plan on the Local Offer page that sets out how we will invest the funding. The plan is available here.
Consultation with parents and carers, schools and other key professionals in Hull   has confirmed that we do not have enough locally based specialist provision, particularly for children and young people with Speech, Language and Communication Needs (SLCN) and/or Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) and also for those with Severe Learning Difficulties (SLD). 

 In 2018/19 and 2019/20 therefore, our priority is to use this additional funding to develop local resource-based provision for pupils with a SLCN/ ASD diagnosis, initially in partnership with Bricknell and Spring Cottage Primary Academies, and to extend the number of pupils that can be accommodated at Northcott Special School through adaptations to the school site and by developing a satellite base at the nearby Compass Academy.  In addition, in order to address the needs of pupils with Severe Learning Difficulties, Tweendykes Academy has established a satellite provision based on the same site as the nearby Dorchester Primary School for 20 pupils and we are improving the facilities for pupils at Ganton Academy. 
The Department for Education, in March 2019, approved the bid from Hull City Council to establish a 125-place Special Free School for pupils with Severe Learning Difficulties aged 4 to 19. The new School will open in September 2021 and will address the shortage of places for pupils with these types of needs in the longer term. 
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